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Because genuine Kodak ink cartridges do not have limited 
shelf life, there is no expiration date noted on the packaging.  
 
 
Our current practice employs manufacturing codes    (eg:  
“83K 834”) that will allow appropriate identification of 
production details, while minimizing any confusion to our 
consumers and retailer partners.  
 
Kodak Ink Cartridges do have a limited warranty, which is 
called out on the packaging and detailed in packaging  
insert.  Kodak warrants genuine Kodak ink cartridges to 
function properly for use in Kodak EasyShare All-In-One 
Printers for one year from the date of purchase.  Additional 
details are contained on packaging insert and also available 
through Kodak Customer Service (in the US and Canada 
call:  1-800-421-6699)  
 
 


